
October 26, 1979

Laura Gilpin
409 Camino Del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, N.M. 87501

Dear Laura,

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that I have contacted 
Virginia Scheel of Fargo, N.D. concerning the unavailability of 
your "Ethel Kellywood" print. She requested that we return her 
check, and we have done so.

Mrs. Scheel has been given your gallery address and will most 
likely contact you to reorder this print at a later date.

At your convenience, would you see that our office is refunded 
the $240.00 which was paid to you in error. Please accept our 
apologies if this matter has caused you any inconvenience.

Again, thank you for your interest and participation in the Festival.

Cordially,

Virginia^. Morrow 
Assistant to the Director

VMM/amn

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Mrs. J. Burchenal Ault, President 
Richard Abeles
David Ater

435 PASEO DE PERALTA

ADVISORY COUNCIL 
Governor & Mrs. Bruce King
Mr. J. Burchenal Ault
Mrs. Mills. Bennett
Dr. Carl S. Dentzel
Dr. George G. Frelinghuysen 
Mr. & Mrs. John A. Hill

Santa Fe
Santa Fe
Santa Fe
Los Angeles
Santa Fe
Nashville

Bill Banta
Betty Bauer
Mrs. Dan Cray
Robert D. Davis
Margaret C. Jamison
Dr. Rudolph Kieve
Steve O’Meara

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501 Dr. Michel Pijoan Santa Fe Concha Ortiz y Pino de Kleven
(505) 988-3924 Mr. & Mrs. Eric Sloane Santa Fe Gerald P. Peters
(505) 982-4923 Mr. Vladan Stiha Santa Fe E.W. (Wally) Sargent


